
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 MINUTES 

  WEST BOYLSTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

             MARCH 2, 2011 MEETING 

 

 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: David Eckhardt, Vice-Chair, John Hadley, Vice-Chair, Charlene 

Hopkins, Vice-Chair, and Clerk Toby Goldstein. 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT: William Chase, Chair, Leonardo Angiulo, Colin Cahill, and Mark 

Meola. 

 

Due to lack of quorum, the meeting was postponed to the regularly scheduled April 6 meeting 

at 7:00 pm.  The Commission members present asked John Scannell of DCR, who had a Public 

Hearing scheduled for March 2, if he was agreeable to continuing the hearing to April, otherwise 

the Commission would hold a special meeting in the interim.  He was willing to wait until April. 


